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From:

Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 5:06 PM

To: Rick Danielson; Jason Zuckerman; Jill McGuire; Rebecca Bush; Skelly Kreller; Kristine
Scherer; Clay Madden

Cc:

Subject: Send Sucette Back To Planning and Development

The opening paragraph on the Mandeville City Planning and Development web site states “The Department of
Planning and Development has a long term commitment to economic vitality, environmental integrity, and
development design quality that will allow Mandeville to grow in a manner consistent with the goals of the
community as identified under our Comprehensive Land Use Plan.”

The responsibilities and opportunities of Planning and Development could not be more clearly stated.

The significant and extensive concerns and questions raised by Council members and Residents have made

It abundantly clear that Planning and Development’s work did not meet the standard stated above and was
incomplete when it was passed on to the Council. In addition, the project has changed significantly from what
they reviewed.

Had the project been properly presented and vetted by Planning and Development the Council would have
had a much clearer decision to make.

Planning and Development should be given the opportunity to complete their work and pass on to the Council
a project that has been thoroughly vetted.

To do anything else is unfair to the Developer, the Council, Planning and Development and most importantly, |
would argue, the Residents of our City.






